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On-Site Code of Conduct 

At St Georges, University of London (SGUL), we want to ensure all our activities are inclusive 

and delivered in a safe and positive space. Therefore, the purpose of this code of conduct is 

to ensure all participants involved in activities on-site understand the expectations 

connected to their participation and how we can all ensure a secure learning environment. 

To ensure safety of all students involved, SGUL will: 

• Send clear joining instructions promptly ahead of your on-site visit. 

• Request your parent/carer’s contact details in case of an emergency. 

• Request personal information to ensure your safety including, but not limited to, 

allergies, dietary requirements, medical conditions and disability requirements. 

• Provide contact details for the member of the Widening Participation team 

delivering your session. 

Please note, SGUL can only take responsibility for students during their time on-campus 

during the allocated session time. 

Participant expectations: 

We want all students to benefit from their time on-site and to feel safe when coming onto 

campus. To facilitate this, we require all participants to adhere to the following regulations: 

• To arrive on-site on time and in suitable attire to participate in activities. 

• To be respectful of one another, of the staff leading the session and anyone else you 

encounter onsite or in the hospital. 

• To not use any language that would be inappropriate, offensive, or inflammatory. 

• To not take photos or record anything during the session and during your time inside 

the university and/or St George’s Hospital, London. 

• To participate fully, and to the best of your ability, during each session. 

• To not bring anything illegal onsite. 

• To not send anyone material that could be considered threatening, bullying, 

offensive or illegal. 

• To be mindful that this is an active campus and working hospital which requires 

visitors to respect confidentiality and site activity. 

Failure to comply with these expectations will result in an immediate removal from the 

session, with further action taken, should this be deemed necessary. 

If you have any further questions, or would like to discuss the Code of Conduct further, you 

can contact a member of the Widening Participation team via wp@sgul.ac.uk 

We look forward to you joining us on-site at St George’s, University of London. 
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